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Our learning this week…. 

The children have been thinking about ‘Who has the power in 

school?’ Considering the roles of all the staff, governors and 

themselves as leaders. One of the exciting things about being a 

year 6 is the chance to take on more responsibility and this year’s 

class have leapt at the opportunity. 

 So far we have appointed House captains, Wet play monitors, I.T 

leaders and eco council and later in the week we will elect pupil 

council reps! There will also be a chance to apply for the job of 

office assistant and peer group leader later this half term. 

English 

The children have been writing descriptions of a sci-fi landscape. 

They have peer assessed these and redrafted their work. 

Art 

We helped each other to improve our self-portraits. 

Next week…. 

English- Writing futuristic 

sci-fi narrative 

Maths- Calculation 

methods 

Science-series circuits and 

conductors. 

Project-Writing interview 

questions for leaders. 

Art-Portraits in the style 

of Picasso. 

 

 

Reminders….. 

Please encourage your child to do their Mathletics and 

go over times tables…quite a few were very rusty this 

week! 


